JAN =9 1982

Nebraska Public Power District

ATTN: J. M. Pilant, Director
Licensing & Quality Assurance

P. 0. Box 499

Columbus , Nebraska 68601

Gentlemen :

Subject: Emergency Preparedness Appraisal Response, Cooper Nuclear
Station, reference letter dated December 17, 1981,
Mr. J. M. Pilant to Mr. K. V. Seyfrit

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your answers to the deficiencies
which were brought to your attention in our letter dated October 16, 1981,
following the Emergency Preparedness Appraisal conducted Jume 15-26, 1981.

The deficiencies addressed fn your letter dated December 17, 1981, referenced
your Emergency Response Plan, the Implementing Procedures, or Public Infor-
matfon EPIP, In order to expedite our review of your answers to the
deficiencies and to prevent overlooking some of your answers, I am requesting
that the deficiencies be cross referenced to your new Enmcy Plan and
Implementing Procedures and any other document that may have been referenced.

I request that this information be sent to this office not later than March 1,
1982.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Or!irinal eatrod ¥

John T. Collins
Regional Administrator
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